
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3 March 2022 
 
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 8 Geography Italy Trip 2023 
 
We have 33 places available for Year 7 to attend a trip to Italy next year on Friday 31 March 
2023 to Tuesday 4 April 2023. We will be travelling by coach to Gatwick, departing Carleton High 
School at 12:30am on Friday 31 March 2023 with return flights to Gatwick arriving back at 
Carleton High School by 2:30 am on Tuesday 4 April 2023 by coach. 
  
To express an interest in this trip please complete the permission slip attached and return to 
Student Services by Friday 18 March 2022. School will confirm if your child has a place week 
commencing Monday 1 April 2022 and deposit will then be required to be paid on MCAS to 
secure the place.  
 
Students will visit the Herculaneum to see how the wealthy Romans once lived as well as a 
guided tour of Pompeii. We will visit the Alcantara Gorge and Giardini Naxos to witness the 
power of river and coastal erosion on the landscape. We will spend a full day exploring Mount 
Etna and Taormina in Sicily, wandering through the medieval streets and Greek Amphitheatres. 
The trip will cover a range of topic areas that students will study throughout their Key Stage 3 
journey. Students have studied river and coastal landscapes in Year 7 and look at these again in 
more detail in Year 9. They will also study tectonic hazards in Year 8.  
 
The cost of the trip is £805 per student. Please note, the price of the trip is subject to fluctuation 
until flights are booked. Details of how to make payment, costs, financial assistance, etc are 
shown on the reverse of this letter.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Ms J Senior  
Curriculum Leader of Geography 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

GCSE Geography Italy Trip 2023 
Friday 31 March 2023 – Tuesday 4 April 2023 

 
 
Student’s name: …………………………………………………   Form: ………………… 
 
Please tick the appropriate boxes: 
 

 I give permission for my child to attend the proposed trip. 

 My child receives/previously received Free School Meals, and I would like details of 
financial assistance – Please contact school for more information. 

 I acknowledge the need for responsible behaviour on the part of my child. 

 I understand that my child will be withdrawn from the trip if they do not meet 
behaviour expectations. 

 I acknowledge that I am responsible for any costs incurred as a result of my child 
being sent home during the trip as a result of behaviour issues. 

 I give permission for any medical treatment, including the use of anaesthetic, to be 
given in case of emergency. 

 I will make arrangements for my child’s safe journey home on return to school. 
 

 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………….. 
Parent/Carer 
 
 

Please return the permission slip to Student services by 18 March 2022. 
 
 

 
 

 


